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Notes from the Board President  
 

Hello all HDE members!  We are moving forward on getting the office trailer moved to Lot 139. Permits 
are all in. I have been to the courthouse every day to give them the information they need. I know more 
about building permits than I want to know. My father told me to learn something new every day, and I 
have! 

More to do  

To build a Porch ramp;  establish Handicap parking;  new septic tank required at new site; etc.  

Office Trailer timeline 

hopefully March – April 2019:  Everything to be fully ready to move in!  In the meantime, the Board is 
meeting monthly at the Prineville Library in the Juniper Room at 6:30 pm, every third Tuesday. All 
HDE residents are welcome to attend our Board meetings.   

New Treasurer /Board member / HDE website / expanded Newsletter 

Michael Berger is now Treasurer and Board member while filling Leona’s spot.  He is also working on a 
user-friendly HDE website after receiving lots of input from Board members. By the way, his wife Petra is 
assisting with our newsletter. They both have a helpful background and take their assignments seriously.   
 

News from the Neighborhood   

Fast driving & dogs 

We had an owner lose a dog due to someone hitting it in the road. The property owner worked hard to 
keep the dog inside the yard. Whoever hit the dog did not stop. 25 MPH is the Speed limit and we need 
to Stop at Stop Signs! 

Saving $$ for the HDE reserve 

Please notify the Board IF you can now change the mailing of this newsletter & the water bill to an E-mail 
address for you - congratulations if you got a new computer. If everyone could now get notices per 
Email on a computer, HDE would save $720 /per year into our reserve piggy bank.   
 

Future Newsletter topics - - - please suggest as you wish, to   petraoregon@gmail.com 

Volunteering 

Teenagers want to do property work – raking leaves, etc.; Home owners or family can also help to meet 
HDE’s needs. Please send us your name and we will contact you; 

Meet your Neighbors 

Individual monthly interviews as agreed, including Newcomers, to get to know each other better; 

Buy & Sell Trade column;  etc.  
 

And finally - - - -          

The Board is always working to keep High Desert Estates what it should be: A safe and enjoyable place 
to live.  And please remember you can contact any board member at hdehoa172@gmail.com. We 
welcome all comments, so we can do the very best job. 
 

Be safe and have a Wonderful Thanksgiving season of the year.   

 

Diane Dendy, Board President                      Petra S. Berger, Newsletter Editor
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